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Hon Tim Clifford MLC asked:

1)

2)

How much of the Metropolitan Region Improvement Fund will be used to acquire
Bush Forever sites?

Answer: At this stage, the Western Australian Planning Commission (WAPC) has one
Bush Forever site identified as part of its 2017-18 acquisition program.

What is the estimated time frame for the acquisition of the remaining Bush Forever
sites?

Answer: Since 1999-2000, the WAPC has been actively acquiring Bush Forever sites
as they have become available on the market for purchase. Currently there remain five
sites left to be purchased (including one site planned for acquisition in 2017-18). It is
expected that these acquisitions will be completed during the current budget and
forward estimates,
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